
Happy Halloween!    
We hope everyone had a great time Trick or Treating last night! We 
sure had fun celebrating early on Friday. It was a very fun and 
eventful week last week. Our third graders did an amazing job 
showing off their reading knowledge during the fall AIR assessment. 
The NED Show did an awesome virtual assembly to teach us about 
“Never giving up, Encourage others and Do your Best.” Then we ended 
the week with our Halloween Parties. 


This week there is no school for students on Tuesday, November 2nd. 
There is a PTA meeting on Thursday, November 4th at 6:30 in the 
cafeteria. NED yo-yo sales till Friday, November 5th. 
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Office Reminder 
You must have your 
drivers license to 
pick up a student 
from the office or 
nurse.  

We are here to 
help!  
Mrs. Watson 
Principal Mrs. 
Pasquale Asst. 
Principal 

Don’t forget to 
join the PTA.  
longfellowpta01@g
mail.com 

MAIN OFFICE  
Phone: (440) 975-3720 

Secretaries: Mrs. 
Gabriel and Ms. 

Palermo 
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ATTENDANCE LINE  
If your child is sick 
please contact our 

attendance line before 
9am. 440-283-4086

2
OUR MISSION  

To increase student 
achievement by putting 

students first, quality 
instruction, and time on task
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MIGHTY MUSTANGS 

Motivated 

In Control 


Good Manners

Honest 


Team Player 

You and I Matter !
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POSITIVE SHOUT OUTS! WAY TO BE MIGHTY! 

Our Yo-Yo sales go towards NED being 
able to provide a free assembly to 
another school! This was how we got 
our assembly for free! 
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Halloween Fun NED Assembly NED Assembly 
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